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Comments: Please, I beg you all not to go through with this. The Sandia mountains have long been a place of

preservation, nature and historical roots. To put a roller coaster for the sake of tourism and amusement is

sickening. Should nature be mocked in this way? NO! Why not instead use that funding to create walkways, trails

or rebuilding areas that were previously burned from past fires. This is NOT the way to invest into New Mexican

culture or preserve the value. You preserve the value by protecting what is already there. How can UNESCO

consider many parts of New Mexico cultural landmarks if we cannot protect those regions. An amusement part is

an insult to the indigenous people who have spent generations to protect nature, please do not trample on nature

by a blight of artificial construction. 


